
 

For the second meeting of the gardening group twenty people gathered for a 

look round Keith Yeulett's garden in Moraira.  It is a well established garden 

on a terraced plot with an interesting variety of plants and trees.  Paul 

Pruden gave some tips and advice on members’ questions as we meandered 

round in the lovely hot sunshine.  Keith then generously provided secateurs 

and the offer to help ourselves to cuttings, which was much appreciated. 

 

 

The next meeting will be on 2nd December – a visit to L’Albarda at Pedreguer.  

This Valencian style garden is one of the properties owned by the Fundem 

Foundation.  This charity has as its main aim the preservation of the natural 

flora and fauna of this part of Spain.  The tour will last for about one hour 

and afterwards there will be an opportunity for members to have a meeting 

in the Casita there.  If sufficient members are interested, we hope to 

arrange lunch in a nearby restaurant.  Cost by donation for the visit is 5 

euros, lunch about 11 euros. 

 

The January meeting will be a visit to a member’s garden on the Cumbre del 

Sol. 

 


